Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell





Headteacher: Mr D Heather



Wolverley Creacent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.atjamesprimary.co.uk

28th February 2025

To all parents/carers

Dear Parent/Carer

RED NOSE DAY - FRIDAY 21st MARCH 2025



We are pleased to be supporting Comic Relief's Red Nose Day this year. Red Nose Day is celebrating 40 years of raising money and we have therefore decided to do an 80s themed day. We are asking pupils for a voluntary donation of £1 for the Comic Relief charity - pupils will be able to dress up in 80s themed fashion, this includes neon leg warmers, shell suits and crimping hair. Parents are not expected to purchase outfits for this event, instead we would love children to create outfits from colourful items around the house. We look forward to seeing all the throwback fashion ideas the children come up with.

Please note - we are asking that <u>all</u> donations are made via your ParentPay account as we are unable to accept cash at the present time. Your donation can be made via the Red Nose Day March 2025 payment item.

If you have not set up your ParentPay account and would like details on how to do this, please email the school office (contactus@stjamespriuk) and we will forward details to you.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Heather Headteacher